
The 2nd International Research Workshop in 
Computer Science and  Information Systems 

 
CALL FOR PARTICIPATION 

 
October 14-16, 2022, Phuket, Thailand 

 
 
 
 

Prince of Songkla University, College of Computing (PSU CoC) and the National 
University of Singapore, School of Computing (NUS SoC) jointly organise the 
Second International Research Workshop in Computer Science and Information 
Systems in Phuket, Thailand. 
  
The objective of the three-day workshop is for participants considering pursuing 
graduate studies in a Master’s or PhD programme in computing in Thailand, 
Singapore, or elsewhere to acquire and develop research skills in computer science 
and information systems. 
  
This year’s workshop presents research results and discusses trends in artificial 
intelligence, security, information systems and analytics. Participants can attend 
interactive courses conducted by experts from several universities. 
  
Students interested in participating should submit a curriculum vitae and a 
statement of purpose to the organisers. The organisers shall inform the selected 
participants by the end of September. Participation is free, and accommodation is 
provided. The selection of participants is highly selective to facilitate personalised 
and privileged interactions between the participants and the researchers. 
Participants shall receive a certificate of attendance and achievement from PSU and 
NUS.  
  
Date of Workshop: 14th to 16th October 2022 
Location: Prince of Songkla University, Phuket 
For applications and queries regarding the workshop, please 
Email sumsch@comp.nus.edu.sg. 
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